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Your vehicle registration will expire July 31st if the last name the vehicle is  
registered under begins with Av, Be, L, Sz, V or Z. 

 

Online vehicle registration is available through the Alberta Government 
website at:  https://www.alberta.ca/vehicle-registration-renewal.aspx 

 

If registering on-line, ensure you allow sufficient time for your registration to be processed 
and mailed back to you - guidelines are listed on the website. 

COVID-19 Updates & Reminders: 
 A reminder that receipts submitted electronically must be legible, show date and method of 

payment (e.g. Visa), include the child’s full name, what the item(s) are if unclear, and what fund the 
item(s) are to be taken from (e.g. Recreation).  Ensuring all this information is provided will speed 
up the process for everyone.  Please continue to submit receipts to:  
general@pathwaysfamilyservices.com.  Thanks! 

 Office Hours to drop off documents are from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  We are currently reviewing 
our office procedures to keep everyone safe and may be adjusting document delivery in the future 
(e.g. installing a locked metal box outside, etc.) but will keep you informed if anything changes.  In 
the meantime, please continue to phone the main line, 780-488-2444, before coming down to 
ensure someone is here.  Once you arrive, please phone the main line again and let us know 
documents are being dropped off.  For the present, Pathways will continue to limit the number of 
staff and other individuals coming into the office. 

 Once again we wish to acknowledge the tremendous job done by our families during this 
challenging time.  As the province begins to “open up” - we encourage everyone to keep up the 
good work with regard to hygiene and physical distancing - you’re doing your part to keep 
everyone safe! 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 
As many of you are aware, Pathways bid farewell to Lilibeth and Janet recently as 

both ladies have taken their well-earned retirement.  We wish them all the best 
and hope to have a more formal celebration for them as soon as it’s safe to do so. 
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